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Headteacher’s notes… 
The snow at the start of the week caused great excitement and the children had 
a wonderful time outside. It has however, been too cold and icy to be out for 
long so we have kept the children inside at break and lunchtimes but they have 
had other opportunities to go out during the day. Hopefully next week we will 
get back to normal…. 
 
Children in Year 1 and Year 2 did brilliantly in their performances this week and 
those in Brambles sang very well today. I know from your comments how much 
you enjoyed seeing the children perform at this special time of year. Thank you 

to all the staff for their hard work and to the PTA for providing 
refreshments. 
 
Despite the cold and snow, work has been taking place in the KS1 
playground on creating new area for the children to enjoy. This has taken 
some time to be completed and thank you to the PTA for providing this for 
the children.  
 
A large number of children and staff have continued to be away from feeling unwell. We hope that everyone is 
better soon but please make sure that your child is well enough to attend school. 
 
On Monday, we have carol services at St. Mary Magdalene before the last day of term on Wednesday. The last day 
of term, Wednesday 21st December, will be a non-uniform day as the children take part in various Christmas 
activities. 
 
The children return for the Spring Term on Thursday 5th January 2023. 
 
PTA News 

 
NON UNIFORM DAY 
Wednesday 21st, the last day of term, is non-uniform day. A £1 donation can be paid for by cash on the day or by 
BACS to Brampton Village School Association (sort code 20-43-63, account 00734748)  
 
MUG COLLECTION 
There are lots of Christmas mugs for collection in the reception area of the school office. If you have ordered one, 
please collect before we break up for Christmas. 
 
RAFFLE PRIZES  
Raffle prizes are ready to be collected from the office, please collect before we break for Christmas.  
 
SANTA SLEIGH  
Thank for very much to those who volunteered as part of the Santa Sleigh to collect donations. We hope that you all 
enjoyed accompanying Santa around Brampton!  
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Wednesday 21st December, non-uniform day  
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Thank you very much for the support that you have given our PTA and school this term. As always, it is extremely 
appreciated.  
 
We would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  
 
The PTA Team.  
 
What’s On Next Week:  
   
Monday 19th December              Carol Services at Church  
 KS1 9.45am 
 KS2 1.45pm 
Tuesday 20th December KS2 singing various Christmas Songs together 
Wednesday 21st December Last day of term – this will be a non-uniform day as the children take part in various 

Christmas activities. 
 
  
  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We still have a few pallets who are available to anyone who want them – first come first 
served. Please contact the office for details. 

 
 
 

 


